
From: Roy Parker
To: Saverot, Pierre
Cc: Kevin Schehr; John Munro; Kevin Felker; Angie McGee; Ferren, Mitch
Subject: [External_Sender] Fwd: urgent Croft exception - SPEC Se-75 ORNL Shipments
Date: Thursday, December 24, 2015 3:04:59 PM

Pierre,

Below are the estimated shipping dates supplied by ORNL for the two additional shipments
 that will require the shipment of the Se-75 capsules in an aluminum rabbit.   HIFR Cycle 463
 is the current subject shipment.  I understand that the Se-75 irradiation for Cycle 464   and
 Cycle 465 are currently in the HIFR.  I would suggest some leeway in setting an expiration
 date, knowing how schedules may slip.

Thank you for your continued superb assistance and support.

Regards,

Roy

Roy A. Parker, Ph.D.
Radiation Physics Consultant
Source Production & Equipment Company, Inc.
225-924-1473 Office

-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:RE: urgent Croft exception

Date:Thu, 24 Dec 2015 18:25:54 +0000
From:Felker, Leslie Kevin <felkerlk@ornl.gov>

To:roy@royparker.org <roy@royparker.org>, Kevin J Schehr <kevin@spec150.com>,
 John J Munro III (johnm@spec150.com) <johnm@spec150.com>

CC:ferrenmd@ornl.gov <ferrenmd@ornl.gov>

Kevin

The best estimates I can give you right now would be week of 1/11/16 for 463, week of
 2/22/16 for 464, and week of 4/4/16 for 465. Hope this helps.

Kevin

Kevin Felker
National Isotope Development Center
Isotope Business Office
Telephone: 865·576·8213
Fax: 865·574·6986
Email: felkerlk@ornl.gov
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From: Kevin J Schehr <kevin@spec150.com>
Date: December 24, 2015 at 12:37:04 PM EST
To: John J Munro III (johnm@spec150.com) <johnm@spec150.com>, Felker, Leslie Kevin
 <felkerlk@ornl.gov>, roy@royparker.org <roy@royparker.org>
Cc: ferrenmd@ornl.gov <ferrenmd@ornl.gov>
Subject: RE: urgent Croft exception
Importance: High

Hi All,

We will need the estimated ship dates for the next three cycles. 463, 464, and 465. These may
 be added to the order.

Please respond to all concerned so this information can be forwarded to Pierre at the NRC.

Thank you and Merry Christmas. 

Kevin

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

-------- Original message --------
From: "Felker, Leslie Kevin" <felkerlk@ornl.gov> 
Date: 12/23/2015 12:23 PM (GMT-06:00) 
To: "Kevin Schehr <kevin@spec150.com> (kevin@spec150.com)" <kevin@spec150.com>,
 "John J Munro III (johnm@spec150.com)" <johnm@spec150.com> 
Subject: Remaining Se capsules from cycle 462 

Kevin and John,

The hot cell facility has completed the decon of the remaining capsules from cycle 462. After
 several decon steps, all the remaining capsules have meet the smear limits and a single
 leaking capsule has not been identified. We will package these for shipment next week if all
 goes as planned. This still remains a mystery. Was the contamination due to material in the
 weld area, or did a crack open under higher temperature releasing material and then close
 back upon cooling, or does the deconning not penetrate the capsule and continue leaching
 material. Feedback and a closer examination of the capsules upon receipt at your facilities
 would be appreciated.

Kevin

Kevin Felker
National Isotope Development Center
Isotope Business Office
Telephone: 865·576·8213
Fax: 865·574·6986
Email: felkerlk@ornl.gov
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